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I oppose SB 1098.    It removes all transparency for parents . 

Children do not need to be exposed to materials that are not age appropriate.   

Parents have every right to access and view everything that their child is able to 

access at their school.   This bill would remove those rights.  This bill will allow for the 

continued indoctrination of our youth.    

NO ON SB 1098!  


